
Timber Ridge Presbyterian Church 

Greeneville, Tennessee 

Stated Session Meeting 

May 16th, 2021 

 

The Session meeting, at which a quorum was present, was held on Sunday May 16, 2021 at 

1:00 PM in the fellowship hall of the church. Present were elders John Morrell, Beth Morrell, 

Paul Burkey, April Marenco, Marilyn Brumley and moderator the Rev. Christine Bohn. Also 

present was Phil Bohn. 

 

The moderator called the meeting to order and John opened the meeting with prayer and a short 

devotion. The minutes from the stated Session meeting on March 14th and two called meetings 

on March 21st and April 13 were approved. 

 

Phil presented his desire to transfer his membership from his previous church in Michigan to 

Timber Ridge. The motion was approved to transfer Phil's membership. 

 

Treasurer's report: General Fund  April  Year-to-date  Compared to 2020 

          Collected  $9,220.00 33,120.00 

          Needed   $6,844.12 29,087.51 

          Difference          +$2,375.88    +$4,032.49  -$1,985.00 

 

          Special Funds   Year-to-date 

          Cemetery Collections  $3,845.00 

          One Great Hour  $1,215.00 

          Food Bank   $900.00 

          Memorial Fund  $1,500.00 

 

The next Presbytery meeting will be June 5th at 2:30 via Zoom. Paul Burkey volunteered to be 

our commissioner. 

 

Pastor's Report: Rev. Bohn officiated at the funeral of Amy Roberts Cobble on Saturday April 

24th. 

 

New business: The motion was approved for Doyle Edmondson to purchase a new printer on 

which to print the church bulletins. The motion was approved, following discussion, that masks 

will be optional at worship services, we will begin singing in the congregation, and choir may 

resume.  

 

A celebration to honor Kenton Cobble's high school graduation will take place at the pavilion 

on Saturday June 5th at 4:00 PM. 

 

There was no further business. Following the motion to adjourn, Chris offered a closing prayer. 

 



Our next stated meeting will be July 25th at 2:00 PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beth Morrell      Rev. Christine Bohn 

Clerk       Moderator 


